
Monsignor Doyle Presents….. 
Grade 8 

 Parent Information Night! 
 
 

Monsignor Doyle is happy to host a Grade 8 Parent Information Night that will take place on 
Tuesday, December 12, 2023, from 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM.  Everybody is welcome and we are 

encouraging students to attend with their parents.  The evening will consist of two parts: 
 

1. Formal presentation in Lowry Hall (Cafeteria) - approximately 45 minutes 
(a) Various speakers will speak about Life at Doyle, Diploma requirements 

etc. 
 

2. Self Guided School Tours - approximately 75 minutes 
(a) Parents and students will be able to tour the school and visit all program 

areas.  Speak with teachers, guidance counselors, Special Education 
teachers etc. 

(b) Numerous booths advertising various programs/clubs/teams and other 
opportunities that students can participate in as a Doyle student. 

 
We hope to have as many Future Mustangs and their families attend as possible, and in order to 
do so, it is our hope that you can share this and advertise it within your school community via 
your LMS, Newswire etc. 
 
Please let me know if you have any questions.  We hope to see all our Future Mustangs on 
Tuesday, December 12, 2023. 
 
Dan Reis 
Program Head of School Improvement 

 
 

 


